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Don’t I look French??????

As I mentioned last week, our regular columnist - QER’s site 
Superintendent, Bruce Anderson - is on leave for a few weeks in 
Europe. 

As if it wasn’t bad enough that Bruce has left us all working here – 
now he’s rubbing it in with his photos of fancy baguettes, fromage 
and champagne. He sent us the above shot from Amiens, France 
(site of one of the defining allied offensives in August 1918 which 
helped bring about the end of the First World War).

It’s good to see Bruce soaking in the history and culture – but also 
not forgetting us - putting his exclusive, QER – Gladstone Ecofest 
library bag to good use, even though only as a makeshift tablecloth.

Bruce is one of the first people I met when I joined our project and 
I’m sure he’d hate me telling you this – while I’ve worked with really 
terrific people at QER – Bruce is one of the best. He is insightful, 
practical, humble, genuine, generous and a man of great integrity. 
(Don’t’ tell him I said any of that).

I suppose, taking those things into account – he does deserve at 
least a little holiday. Hurry back though mate. We miss you!

Peter Zambelli 
Director Corporate Affairs - QER

Fuel for Thought
(Advertisement)

Visitor Centre at 375 Landing Rd, Yarwun. 
Open Weekdays 8am to 2pm. | Weekends, public holidays and 

other times by appointment – 0448 860 656.
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Greetings  
from  

Amiens!


